
 
 
 

Mr Frantisek Lomsky 

Secretary General 

CZECH EQUESTRIAN FEDERATION  
Atleticka’ 100/2 

P.O. Box 40 

160 17  PRAHA 6  

CZECH REPUBLIC 

 

Lausanne, 14 April 2008 
 
 
 
 
Re:  FEI Open European Endurance Championships – Application – 

Zabreh na Morave (CZE) 
 
 
Dear Secretary General,  
 
We would like to thank you for submitting your application to host the FEI 
Open European Endurance Championships in Zabreh na Morave (CZE) in 
September 2009.  
 
Unfortunately, we regret to inform you that at the Bureau Meeting in 
Interlaken (SUI) on 10 April 2008, these Championships were attributed to 
Assisi (ITA). 
 
Although your candidature has not been retained on this occasion, we very 
much hope that you will submit other applications in the future. 
 
With thanks and kind regards, 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Alex McLin 
Deputy Secretary General 

 
 
c.c. Mr Ian Williams, Director, Endurance  


